

Friday 26th January 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Crazy Creatures

Our Key Stage 1 children have a wonderful opportunity to take part in a workshop led by Crazy Creatures. Please see the details below.

Who?	Crazy Creatures
What?	Crazy Creatures are based in the New Forest and have a whole host of weird and wonderful creatures that they are going to bring into school for the children to learn about. For more information please see: http://www.crazycreatures.org.uk
Why?	In Science, the children learn about animals and find out about their different features and how to categorise them into groups such as mammals and reptiles.
Where?	Hordle Primary School
When?	Friday 23rd February 2024
Parent voluntary contribution	A voluntary contribution of £3.56 to cover the cost of the workshop. We request that payment for this 'trip' to be made online via Scopay by Friday 16th February 2024.
Medical Declaration	Please inform the class teacher if your child has an animal allergy.

Kind regards,

KS1 Team

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School & Nursery, Hordle Lane, Hordle, Lymington SO41 0FB Tel: 01425 611657 e-mail: adminoffice@hordle.hants.sch.uk www.hordle.hants.sch.uk

'That they may have life; life in all its fullness' John 10:10















